
COMMUNITY SERVICE OPPORTUNITY FOR ALL GRADES 
  
Students are needed to help out at our School Supply Center for the Tools for Schools program. 
 
We received a huge shipment of office supplies which need to be sorted.  
 
The more students the better! 
 
The center is located in Pompano Beach but we will be sorting at a warehouse around the 
corner.  Please call me, Mari-Lee Baxter, Program Director for more details. 
 
Thanks so much. 
 
Mari-Lee 
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Program Director 
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